COVID-19 workplace leadership guidelines

Project Mercy has put together a list of safety protocols for all participants. You can find a full set of house component plans, our Waiver, including COVID-19 clause, and the list of Protocols on our website www.projectmercybaja.org. Please study these documents prior to construction.

Waiver:

Please note that no individuals are allowed onsite unless they have filled out our simple Waiver form. This is available online and takes just a couple of minutes to fill-in. Each leader will be sent a list of participants who have filled out the form and we ask your help in ensuring that all members of your team are in compliance.

In addition, we ask that all groups prepare to implement and follow the guidelines set out below:

Specify a leader(s) responsible for implementing the guidelines. The leader (s) should take into consideration a risk assessment of how you plan to follow these measures.

An important factor is pre-build training and communication with workers of these plans.

Factors to be taken into consideration:

Following the guidelines – masks, hand sanitization, social distancing, adhering to work boundaries as laid out (see site plan).

Suggested measures to be taken to ensure distancing while working:

Creation of specific pods of volunteers for specific jobs

Limiting number of workers in each pod

Stagger breaks and areas for same

Toilet facilities have been sanitized and have hand sanitizer inside. Individuals are responsible for keeping the facilities clean.